Park Board Meeting

March 19, 1979

Present: Ken Savapge, John Fierstien, Brian Ferguson, Jerry
Horan, Don Bailer, Colleen Dunning

Absent: Walt Zuellig, Herb Haubenstricker, Ken Hobson

At the opening of the meeting, the November minutes were read
and accepted by everyone present.

Don Bailer then read the treasury report. Consumer Power
bills of $36.82, #5.10, $17.67, $14.43 were pald for the months
since our last meeting in November. We also received gifts of
#112.50 from the exit for the park lights. The Birch Run Ath-
letic Association presented the board with a $300.00 gift, and
another gift of $120.00 was received by the County of Saginawe
The current balance now stands at 851.61.

It was decided that the tennis court timer would be put in
the first part of May. The lights will go on from dusk and
stay on until one o'clock. John Fierstien made a motion to ace
cept this deciston and Brian Ferguson sec'd it and it was accept-
ed by all.

Brian Ferguson reported that Glen Chrysler was in need of
new brackets for his baseball bases. 3rian said he knew where
they could be boursht for minimum price, and so this was okaved.
Glen Chrysler would install the brackets and bases himself.

The scheduling for the useage of the park was reported to
be set up gquite full for the summer. Also the new scoreboard
for the basebsll season will be put up by the J.C's very soon.

The next meeting, which is scheduled fo April 16th, will be
held at the Township Hall for 7:30. This meeting will be a
time for welcoming the new Park Board Members that will be serv-
ing on it for the next few years, or vear.

With nowfurther business, Don Bailer made a motion to ad journ

the meeting and this was supported by John Fierstien and then
accepted by all.

Secretary,

<

Wm’v /DJM’%LM

R



